
Public Notice 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Village of Bellwood, Illinois will be rescheduling the April 

meeting date of the Village Board of Trustees. The Board of Trustees will be rescheduling the 

April meeting from Wednesday, April 19, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. to Wednesday, April 26, 2017 at 

6:00 p.m. The meeting will be conducted in the Board Room located in the Village of Bellwood, 

3200 Washington Boulevard, Bellwood, Illinois 60104. 

 


